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I am very surprised and disappointed that the government are still
looking to continue with this road scheme at Stonehenge. UNESCO have
advised that alternatives should be found and they will have had far
more extensive experience of dealing with these problems than the
government's advisors. Of course, the real answer is to reduce the
amount of road traffic drastically by diverting it to rail leading to

large savings in infrastructure and more efficient use of the existing

rail system. Stonehenge itself is an iconic symbol of part of our

history and it seems illogical to damage the World Heritage Site simply
to create more traffic nearby. I sincerely hope that the government will
abandon this project and do more to conserve our national heritage for
the benefit of future generations.

John Preston





